To: MargaretHume@QuebecSol.com
Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: Confirmation of your position with the company

Dear Ms. Hume,

We at QuebecSol are delighted to have your services with us. It is a pleasure to have you for a year working for our company in the capacity of a Junior Administrator.

Since you have completed a year of probation with us, in recognition of the efforts put by you to the company, we have decided to offer you a confirmation on the position of the Junior Administrator. We hope to see you working in the company for many more clients. In the hope of a long professional commitment, we wish you all the very best.

Regards,

Administrative Team,

QuebecSol

